
Collect for Mothering Sunday 

God of love, passionate and strong, 
tender and careful: watch over us 
and hold us all the days of our life; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord, Amen   
Please Pray For: Pam, Pene,  
Duncan, Jennifer, Amanda, 
Linda & family, Alan & Judy, 
Doreen & Bill, Geoff & Joan, 
Ann & family, Judy, Mary, 
Tanya, Olive, Sandy, Christo-
pher, Kathy, and others ill at 
home or in hospital 

PASTORAL CARE  

If you know of anyone in need or if you 
require help yourself, please don’t hesi-
tate to call:  

Carol Hornsby                                   
Sandy Leighton-Jones                                 
Mike Large        
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Our Parish Vision                     

To Release, Support, Enable and Encourage 
God’s People to receive His Grace, share His 
Love and live His Life 

This Week (starƟng 10 March)  

Holy Communion in Christ Church 10 am 
letd by Rev Jenny Tebboth 

Monday: Tiddlywinks 1.30 pm 

Wednesday: Lent Group 10 am 

Thursday: Souper Lunch 12.30—1.45 pm 

Friday: Link-up Bereavement Friendship 
Group 11 am followed by an opƟonal shar-
ing lunch 

Next Week (starƟng  17 March) 

 Communion by extension in the Church 
Centre 10 am led by Carol Hornsby 

Monday: Tiddlywinks 1.30 pm; Service at 
Cherry Garth 3 pm led  by us 

Wednesday: Lent Group 10 am 

Thursday: Women’s Fellowship A.G.M. in 
the Church Centre 2 pm 

Saturday: Community Café 10 am—12 noon 

 

 Mothering Sunday 

Readings for this Sunday 

Ephesians 2: 1—10 

John 3: 14—21 

 

Our Annual Parochial Church Meeting 
will be held on Sunday April 28th. 
Most of our church family know that I 
(Robert) shall be standing down from the 
position of church warden at the APCM. 
It has been a great privilege to be able to 
serve these past 6 x years. A lot has hap-
pened during that time. Two periods of 
vacancy. roof lead stolen, squatters, and 
then the demolition of Parsonage House, 
the Covid situation, and a lot more! 
God willing, we will soon have a new 
priest in charge to lead us. I will still be 
around, as I want to complete some of the 
tasks “on my list.” Sandy will continue as 
Churchwarden but will need the support 
of the PCC in this role. Some of the mem-
bers of the PCC will be stepping down 
this year and we pray that some members 
of our Church Family will consider join-
ing the PCC in what is a very important 
role. Our new Priest-in -Charge will need 
the support of a strong PCC too. Please 
come and support that person. 
Robert and Sandy 

Bouquets for Mothering Sunday. Some 
of us will be meeting in the Workshop 
on Saturday 9th March  at 10.00 in the 
morning to make up 40 bouquets for the 
service on Sunday 10th March in Christ 
Church.  I have organised daffodils but 
do come and join us for an hour to help 
and have a hot drink and biscuits. If you 
can bring any greenery and ribbons that 
would help. CH 

Rennie Grove Peace Hospice Communi-
ty Cafe 
Thank you to all those who attended the 
Community Cafe on 24th February to help 
raise funds for our local charity.  Around 
70 people joined us to enjoy the wonderful 
cakes our cake makers had made, to buy 
items from the charity table and  to come 
together as a village community.  A total 
of £565.00 was raised.!  A magnificent 
effort and all the help given by our church 
family was much appreciated.    CH 

 

 

We will have a Cream Tea in the 
Church Centre on April 3rd from 2-4. 
 It wIll be called "Celebrating 
Spring".Please let me know if you 
can help in any way at all and very 
importantly, if you can make a cake 
or scones. 
 Thank you, Sandy 
. 

Rev Peggy Ludlow gave a lively  and 
interesƟng talk to Women’s Fellowship 
about her Ɵme working in Australia 

Some people are having trouble ac-
cessing the newsleƩer. If it proves 
difficult  try going to the church web-
site pshg.org and clicking on  news-
leƩer 


